
 

9 September 2022 

Wet Weather OPAL Play 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

  

The children have the opportunity at breaks and lunchtimes to use our fantastic sandpit 

area, please ensure children bring in a change of clothes and footwear to allow them 

to play in the sandpit whenever possible- if it has been raining the sand will be wet and 

therefore the children may get wet.   

 

A key feature of OPAL is that children should have the freedom to explore and play in 

their own way. This helps children to make their own decisions, to take responsibility and 

most importantly so that your child can have the time of their life! 😀 

  

Thank you for your support. 

  

Claire Brooks (OPAL Co-ordinator) 

 


